
Saturday, June 11th 

8:30 AM—9:30 AM 

 All sales will be held in the Resurrection Cafeteria.   

We will have book lists and change.   

Used Books & Uniforms are in limited supply.  

***Cash (small bills) is preferred for sales. ***  

Personal checks accepted at the seller’s discretion. 

Please enter school through the Cafeteria Doors (next to the softball field) 

For safety and courtesy reasons,  

please do not conduct book sales in the parking lot or school hallways.      

Your cooperation is appreciated! 
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